#### This Week at Nativity

#### Sunday:

10:00 am - Mass, "Church"

11:15 am-1:00 pm - Ministry Workshop, "Church & Café"

1:00-5:00 pm – Robotics, "Steam Flex"

1:30-3:00 pm - Al-Anon, "Chapel"

#### Monday:

5:30-7:00 pm - 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade Brownies, "Art Room"

6:30-7:30 pm - Cub Scout Sign-Up, "Café"

7:00 -pm - Parkinson's Meeting, "Chapel"

#### Tuesday:

7:00 pm - Boosters, "Café"

#### Wednesday:

7:30-8:00 am - Centering Prayer, "Chapel"

9:15-10:30 am - Wednesday Wonderings, "Chapel"

6:30-8:30 pm – Robotics, "Tech Lab" 7:00 pm – Bible Study, "Chapel"

7:00 pm - Parish Council Meeting, "Learning Commons"

# Thursday:

## Friday:

3:00-5:00 pm – Robotics, "Steam Flex"

6:00-8:00 pm – Robotics, "Steam Flex"

#### Saturday:

#### Note:

PO – Parish Office

POB - Parish Office Basement

POU - Parish Office Upstairs

Please call the Parish Office before scheduling any event. A complete list of parish events can be found at <a href="http://www.nativity-cincinnati.org/calendar">http://www.nativity-cincinnati.org/calendar</a>

**Readings:** Amos 8: 4-7 1 Timothy 2: 1-8 Luke 16: 1-13

#### Saturday, September 21, 2019 - 4:30 PM

*Lectors:* Nancy Ciarniello, Bea Souder, Beth Gunderson *Servers:* Hunter Evans, Max Montavon, Lindsay Schlake *Eucharistic Ministers:* Mary Ann Klonne, Dick Meirose, Nita Toennis, Volunteers Needed

#### Sunday, September 22, 2019 - 10:00 AM

*Lectors:* Martha Fuller, Mary Lennard, Kay Wagner *Servers:* Noah Gernetzke, Cecilia End, Rosella & Victor

Knapke

**Eucharistic Ministers:** Dave Hermann, Judy Parsons, Wayne & Jan Chapman, Michaela & Michaele Townsend, Lynn McDonald, Mary Lennard, Jason Darrah

# **Next Weekend's Outreach Collection** will be going to our St. Vincent de Paul Society. They foster

going to our St. Vincent de Paul Society. They foster HOPE by providing spiritual and financial assistance during in-home visits made in confidentiality to our neighbors in need.

#### Sick & Shut-Ins

Bill Bach	Reid Baumgartner	Mark Beckman
Stephanie Benhase	Mary Jo Beresford	Dottie Brinker
Eugene Carlson	Deborah Casey	Kathy Chalfin
Barbara Cottrell	Diana DeRhodes	Joe Doering
Stella Evans	Barry Funk	Jackie Goetz
Krystyna Kamp	Jim Kaufman	Fr. Ray Kellerman
Al & Mary Lou Matre	Mary McErlane	Karen Morgan
Ron Rulon	Sr. Joan Schimian	Maureen Sullivan
Jane & Carl Udry	Barbara Valentine	<b>Bob Valerius</b>
Jan Weaver		

#### Friends & Family

-1 1 - 11		
Sheila Caldwell	James Doolittle	Bob Finn
Rick Holtz	Brian Lauer	Paul Lereck
John Mack	Doug Martin	Bob Mitchell
Greg Morley	David Palmer	Cathy Ramundo
Holly Rough	Mike Rumsey	Rhoda Rupp
Randy Rupp Jr.	Mary Ellen Spaite	Peg Schuckman
David Shiveley	Mike Tebbe	Marlene Vetter
Mary Williams	Jeffrey Williams	Craig Wrober

Please contact the Parish Office to make arrangements for Holy Communion, Anointing of the Sick, Reconciliation and pastoral visits.

# MASS INTENTIONS

Sunday	10:00 am	For the People
Monday	8:15 am	Hurricane Victims
Tuesday	8:15 am	Those living in Nursing Homes
Wednesday	8:15 am	Deceased Parishioners
Thursday	8:15 am	For those living in Poverty
Friday	8:15 pm	Benefactors
Saturday	4:30 pm	For the People

CHURCH OFFERINGS	September 8, 2019	Fiscal YTD
Regular Collection	7,013	66,230
School Support	600	2,385
Online Collection	567	29,245
Total Offerings	8,180	97,860
Budget	10,900	109,000
Over (Under) Budget	(2,720)	(11,140)
St. Vincent de Paul	325.37	

## **Hold These Dates for Special Programs:**

<u>This Sunday</u>, September 15, 11-1:00 pm – Workshop for all Liturgical Ministers (greeters, lectors, & Eucharistic ministers);

Bible Study: Wisdom Literature with Sister Fidelis Tracy: Wednesday evenings beginning September 18-October 30th;

Friday, September 27<sup>th</sup>, "Lowering the Bar" program for families on simplifying life.

# September 15, 2019 – Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time

It's back-to-school time! The Caring Place is distributing school supplies, backpacks and school uniforms. If you happen to have a gently-used backpack and/or uniform that your child does not use or can't fit, please consider donating them to The Caring Place. As you know, we accept just about everything as long as it's in usable condition. And we are always in need of underwear (new, please), socks, bras, belts and suspenders for men, women and children. Thank you for helping us to serve our neighbors in need!

<u>Ursuline Information Nights:</u> Parents and students in grades 6-8 are invited to join us for an information night to learn about all that Ursuline has to offer. In addition to learning more about the admission process, you will have the opportunity to hear from and ask questions of the Ursuline's Administration, current parents, Athletics Programs, Performing Arts, Guidance, Community Service, Campus Ministry and more...Information nights will be held on October 10<sup>th</sup> and November 18<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 pm. Take a tour of our school from a current UA student.



What an awesome Fall Fest weekend. A HUGE thank you to you, our volunteers, for helping make the Fall Fest happen! We could not have made it happen without much hard work by so many. It is truly a team effort and we appreciate your time. How wonderful to share the joy of Nativity with our family, friends, and neighbors. Did you have so much fun that you want to get involved in the fun of organizing the Fall Fest next year? Email Janet Nawroth at

janetnaworth@hotmail.com (513) 519-1532 or Haidee Schlegel at hschlegel80@gmail.com (513) 407-1812.

Winter Sports Sign Ups...are now open until September 30<sup>th</sup>. Nativity Boosters sponsors boys and girls GCCYS basketball teams for grades 3-8 and also offer instructional basketball for grades K-2. If your child intends to play basketball, you must register and pay fees online at: <a href="https://nativity-">https://nativity-</a>

cincinnati.weshareonline.org/BoosterSignups. After this deadline there is no guarantee your child will be placed on a team. Any questions can be directed to the respective coordinator - Shannon Lively for boy's basketball at boysbasketball@athletics.nativity-cincinnati.org or Rick Jones for girl's basketball at girlsbasketball@athletics.nativity-cincinnati.org.

Boosters also needs a new instructional basketball coordinator...this is a great way for a family with kindergarters or other younger kids to get involved!!

Please contact Eric Kleiner at <a href="mailto:athletics.nativity-cincinnati.org">athletics.nativity-cincinnati.org</a> or Brian Kaeppner at <a href="mailto:president@athletics.nativity-cincinnati.or">president@athletics.nativity-cincinnati.or</a> if you are interested in helping out.

The Cathedral of Saint Peter in Chains extends an open invitation to all Greater Cincinnati Police, Fire, and Public Safety Personnel, Families, Friends & Community to the 15<sup>th</sup> Blue Mass Celebration on Sunday, September 29, 2019. Police Chaplain, Reverend Steve Angi, will be the Celebrant. The Blessing & Procession will begin at 10:45 am with Mass starting at 11:00 am. Refreshments and fellowship following the service. People of all faiths are invited to pray with us for the men and women whose dedicated service assists us in making our communities safe and for those who have given the ultimate sacrifice to save others. For more information please call Cathedral of St. Peter in Chains (513) 421-5354.

Athenaeum of Ohio Lay Pastoral Ministry Program (LPMP): Are You Feeling Called to Serve? It may be time to take the next step and gain both theological knowledge and ministerial practice in preparation to serve as a leader in the parish or a pastoral care setting. Some of our students are working to enrich their personal knowledge of the faith and want to gain experience in ministry. The Lay Pastoral Ministry Program offers both theology and ministry training and experience. Non-Degreed Certificate program in Pastoral Ministry is offered at our satellite location, St. Ignatius Loyola Parish in Monfort Heights on Saturdays. Certificate at the Masters level along with Master of arts in Pastoral Minsitry classes take place at The Athenaeum of Ohio, 6616 Beechmont Avenue, on weeknights and Saturdays. For information or appointment, please contact Dr. Susan McGurgan, Director or Mrs. Barbara Yoder, Assoc. Director Lay Pastoral Ministry Program, at (513) 231-1200, smcgurgan@atheaneum.edu or byoder@athenaeum.edu. Visit our website: athenaeum.edu to explore online.

<u>24<sup>th</sup> Annual Day of Prayer</u> and reflection for women and men led by Fr. Norman Langenbrunner, and hosted by Roger Grein, will be held on Saturday, September 21<sup>st</sup>, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, at St. Clare Campus, 60 Compton Road, 45215. \$25.00 each includes a lunch. Please RSVP to Roger Grein at (513) 821-9044 or (513) 247-3162 for more information.

Papal Quote: "We cannot interfere in one area of the ecosystem without paying due attention to both the consequences of such interference in other areas and to the well-being of future generations." John Paul II, 1990 World Day of Peace



A very special Happy 90th Birthday to Kay Wagner.

~ Please remember Nativity in your will ~

September 15, 2019 – Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time